Minutes for the Napan Home & School monthly meeting November 15, 2011. 

Members present:  Elizabeth Taylor, Twila Shaw, Natalie Nowlan, Melanie Gilliss-Buckley, Jill Flaherty, Flora Moffat, Mrs. Hondas, and Melissa Brideau.

President Natalie Nowlan called the meeting to order and all members recited the Home & School Prayer.

Melanie read the minutes from the previous meeting.  Correction regarding the amount of Canadian Tire money should have read $10.32.  A motion was made to accept the minutes as read, moved by Elizabeth and second by Flora.  

The Treasures report was submitted by Flora.  Balance as of October 31, 2011 was $2490.20.  A motion was made to accept the treasures report, moved by Jill and second by Twila.  

Elizabeth presented the Hot Lunch report for October.  Income was $362; expenses were $$276.40 for a profit of $85.60.  

Old Business was discussed.  

Nutritional Snacks – purchasing fresh fruit for recess.                                                                                Breakfast Program – Flora on Friday’s and Cindi on Wednesdays.                                                                      H & S Memberships – Melanie reported a total of 32 members, 1 associate member.  The member dues need to be sent to the provincial association before October 31, 2011 to qualify for the early draw.                                                     Pumpkin Carving event was a great success.

New Business discussed.

Christmas Dinner – Date set for December 15th, snow date for December 16th.  Elizabeth will follow up with sponsor.                                                                                                                                                                                                  50/50 Draw to be held at each Christmas concert.  Melanie to follow up.                                                                      Natalie encouraged members to attend the District H&S Meetings.                                                                        Next Meeting to be held January 10, 2012 at 6:15.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting made by Twila and second by Melissa.               

Respectfully submitted by Melanie Gilliss-Buckley.                                                     

